St. Albans Primary School

Morthen Road

Rotherham

S66 1EU

11th May 2020

100 Bawtry Road

Wickersley

Rotherham

RH2 3TB

Dear Mrs Adair,

Having been a pupil at St. Albans Primary School for the last six years, I am writing to ask if we could stop wearing our school uniform. Allow me to explain why.

Firstly, my friends and I feel that wearing an uncomfortable uniform is extremely old-fashioned, archaic even! We do not wear one at the weekend and at home, but we can still work hard during these times, especially when doing homework and projects. In fact, we can work better, because we are more comfortable. Does a school uniform really help our learning?

Secondly, our overworked parents would benefit too. They would spend less money and have less washing to do. Plus, it would eliminate the frustration over mixed up jumpers and cardigans because our clothes will not be identical. What an easy solution to a (sometimes) time consuming problem.

Furthermore, a recent survey by the school council identified that 79% of pupils would prefer to wear their own clothes to school - 79%! The vast majority. As a Head Teacher, it is important that you listen to and consider any opinions of your students. To ignore these thoughts and feelings could be catastrophic to school morale!

Lastly, we are all individuals, and I think it is important that we are given the chance to express ourselves with our own exciting, individual and creative tastes.

Please consider the points I have raised in this letter carefully. My fellow pupils and I look forward to hearing your response

Yours sincerely,

Robbie Fisher (Y6)

Feature	√/X	Example
Sender's Address (with date)		
Recipient Address		
Greeting		
First Person		
Sign off		
Introduced the argument		
Facts and evidence		
Rhetorical Questions		
Each paragraph having a different point		
Conclusion		